BAE SYSTEMS

5 June, 2001

John Lagadinos
Pulse Systems
222 Bolivar St
Canton; MA 02021

John,

I would like to formally thank you and Pulse Systems/Magcap for the hard work and sound design you and you
employees have put into the 1 Megawatt Dual Channel C-Band modulator. This system meets or exceeds all of our
original requirements, and far exceeds our expectations in pulse fidelity and quality of workmanship. As faras | can tell,
this is the best equipment produced anywhere in the world today for driving this particular tube. Pulse Systems' high
power pulse engineering capability and workmanship are as good as any and better than most. Thanks to your efforts
here, we intend to deliver to France three of the best 1 MW transmitters ever produced by BAE (Vltro Tracor, Marconi)

of Fort Walton Beach.

| trust that you will consider this transmitter and lower power derivations of it to be Magcap standard products for use in
applications world-wide and for years to come.

It indeed is a pleasureto do business with you, John, and yo(xr company, and it has been for the past fifteen years. |
hope we continue this business relationship for decades to come.

Be assured that when asked who builds the best modulator for the CPI SFD-313, my answer will be John Lagadinos.

Best Regards,

//

Herb Henrj

BAE Systems

707 Hollywood Blvd.

Fort Walton Beach, Florida 32548
850-664-1368



